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J o u r n e y  F o r  H o p e
Through Presbyterian World Service & Development

On October 1, PWS&D is encouraging supporters to walk, run, ride or do another activity

they love to raise money for the vital work we do around the world.

Currently, the world is experiencing a food crisis triggered by climate change, the

COVID-19 pandemic and conflicts such as the one in Ukraine—and it’s only getting

worse. This year, funds raised will support PWS&D food security projects around the

world.

For six years, PWS&D supporters have laced up their shoes to get moving and support

the work of PWS&D. Previously, this was organized as Ride for Refuge by the Blue Sea

Foundation. This year, join us for PWS&D’s first annual Journey for Hope!

 Visit https://presbyterian.ca/pwsd/get-involved/journey-for-hope/ to get involved!

T h i s  W e e k  A t
S T .  A n d r e w ' s

A u g u s t  3 0 ,  2 0 2 2  I s s u e  1 3 0

P i c n i c  I n  T h e  P a r k
Who: St. Andrew's/Knox/Trinity

Church Members

When: Sunday September 11

following Worship 

Where: Esquimalt Gorge Park

What to bring: Something for you,

Something to share, Plate, utensils,

napkins - picnic stuff!



Washrooms: Please be aware that the main floor washrooms in the Kirk Hall will be closed starting

August 22nd for renovations. The second floor washrooms will remain in service. This work is expected

to take approx three weeks.

Lane-way Social: Remember to drop in and join your St. Andrew's friends in the Lane-way on Thursday

at 2:00 pm for refreshments and visiting!

The Link: the deadline for September contributors is August 28.  Let us know what you have been doing

over the summer!  Contact: thelink@shaw.ca 

Tea For Tutus Volunteers:  Tea for Tutus will take place at 2pm on Oct 4th and 5th.  Volunteers need to

be there an hour before, event is approx. 45 mins in length. If your are able to help, please contact Ballet

Victoria so they can organize their volunteers.

Hungry Hearts 2022: You are invited to Victoria’s favorite culinary fundraiser, Hungry Hearts presented

by PwC!  Tickets are now on sale for the 2022 gala on Saturday September 10th at hibid.ca or call 250-

940-5064.

New Office Hours: Come say 'hi' to Shannon, our new administrator, on Monday, Tuesday, or Thursday

from 9:30-2:30pm, or leave her a message at 250 384 5734. If you have an urgent pastoral concern please

call your elder or Pastor Coggin at 250-883-4132 or email him at pastor@standrewsvictoria.ca 

R e m i n d e r s  a n d  E v e n t s
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Join us for  the RCCO Victor ia Center  Fal l  2022 in-Person Social .   I t ' s  at  St .
Andrew's  on Saturday,  September 10 ,  2 :00-4 :00 pm -  drop in anyt ime and stay
as long as you l ike !   L ight refreshments wi l l  be avai lable .

Free organ sheet music and choral  books wi l l  be avai lable .   Sort  through and
take home what you l ike !  

We especial ly  encourage students and working organists  to check out music
from the estates of  2 late Victor ia center  members ,  Douglas Hodgkinson and
Tristan Rhodes ,  as  wel l  as  music or iginal ly  col lected for  the 2020 organ fest ival .  

The 3-manual  hybrid organ at  St .  Andrew's  wi l l  be avai lable for  anyone who
wants to test  i t  out ,  

The Orgelkit  wi l l  be on display for  those who want to learn more about this
fantast ic  teaching and outreach tool .  

R C O O  V i c t o r i a  C e n t e r  F a l l  S o c i a l
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